
VIN DE NT J. SALANDR IA 

ATTORNEY AND COUNSELOR AT LAW 

2226 DELANCEY PLACE 

PHILADELPHIA 3. PA. 
L07-7520 

May 8, 1966 

Miss Vivian Gardner 
1740 uP°  Street N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20036 

Re: Assassination of President John F. Kennedy 

Dear Miss Gardner: 

This is to acknowledge with many thanks your generous 

gifts of assassination materials. What you have given me, 

in the main, I do not have in my files. All of the material 

is of historical significance and very important to my 

study of the case. Please accept my warm thanks for all of 

it. 

Since I have had opportunities to study in Dallas and 

at the National Archives, many of the problems which you 

have pointed up are explainable. I invite you to spend 

a couple of hours with me when you are in Philadelphia. 

It will be possible for me to explain some of the questions 

you raised. All of us can benefit from pooling what we have 

learned. We all make mistakes in interpreting the data. 

Again, it is very good of you to offer me this material. 

I trust that I can put it to good use in whatever small 

contribution I can make to discover the truth behind the 

assassination of our late President. 

Sinc9rLy yours/` 

yliincent J. Salandria 
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